
 

Below are the results prepared by Jake Keller of the three (3) Priorities uncovered 
from the SAC Survey taken at National Night Out (NNO) and Hudson Old Home 
Night (OHN) that will be discussed with the Sustainability Advisory Committee 
(SAC) on Monday September 22nd. 

Jake Keller is submitting this information as a request to dive into 3 key takeaways 
from the OHD and NNO survey results. Jake would like for the advisory committee 
to review information on the below topics so that we can Review data and present 
potential options to the board of selectman. Overall, we found that: 

1. 88% of residents that participated were interested in Composting 

2. Most residents were looking for solar projects put on through the town, on 
town buildings. 

3. One in every 3 residents spoke about the possibility of more often recycling. 
When asking the residents why they were looking for that, they stated that 
their recycling typically fills up quickly and any excess recycling ends up 
going in the trash. This seems like very low hanging fruit for reducing overall 
trash. 

 

As a side note, Jake would appreciate SAC to look into the possibility of a 'swap 
shop' at the transfer station. A Litchfield resident spoke about their town swap 
shop for unused but good condition power tools and hand tools. Something 
simple like this can save townspeople a ton of money, not having to buy brand 
new tools for projects they don't do often and reduce overall waste. 

 


